
 
 
 

CON

Pref

Firs

Job

Stre

City

Tele

Ema
 

Plea
that 
        
  

   M

    
 

FU
 

  

 A
 A
 A
 N
 A

 A

S

Ex

ON
 
    

 

 A
 N

 

       

 AT

Two
Satu
 

  AD

Sun
Tue
 

 

Met

Cre

Car
 

PLE
Mak
over
may 
ANS
 

 

Regi
stude
cont
Conse
activit
acknow
other m

NTACT INFORM

fix ____  First  

st Name to App

 Title_________

eet Address____

y / State_______

ephone _______

ail (required) _
  

ase check all       
apply:               
                

MEETING REG

                          

ULL MEETING

ANS Member 
ANS Emeritus Me
ANS Young Mem
Non-Member 
ANS Student Mem

Additional Booth 

Sponsors 
and 

xhibitors 

Com
Onc
Pro

NE DAY REGIS

                 Pleas

ANS Member On
Non-Member One

TENDEE WOR

o-Day Training
urday, Feb. 9 - S

 

DDITIONAL  TI

        Gues
nday, February 1

sday, February 1
 

thod of Payment

edit Card Numb

rdholder’s Sign

EASE REGISER 
ke checks payable 
rnight service prov

be faxed to 708.5
S Checking Acct #

istration cancella
ents and emeritus
act the ANS Regis

ent to Use Photographs a
ties (“Events”) constitute
wledge and agree that ph

 means hereinafter create

11th

Febru
MATIONC  

_____________

pear on Badge   

_____________

_____________

_____________

______________

______________
  

          I will nee
           Check he

GISTRATION    
                   indi

G REGISTRATIO

E

ember 
mber 

mber 

Staff/Expo Only

mplimentary full
ce sponsor or bo
ospectus at http:/

STRATION 

se Select Day: 

E

ne Day 
e Day 

RKSHOP    You 
g Course: Digita
unday, Feb. 10, 
  

ICKETS (All ite
                  Addi
st Tickets:  plea
0, 2019:       Ope
12, 2019:     Eve

  

t           Check     

ber:  _________

ature: ________

ONSITE AFTER
to ANS in U.S. Fu

vider, do not use th
79.8234 or emaile

#824941, Bank Rou

ations must be mad
).  No refunds on
strar at telephone n
and Videos: All attendanc
es an agreement between
hotographs, videotaping, l
ed, both now and in the fu

h Nuclear Pla
Inter

uary 9-14, 20
  

__________  Mi

_____________

______________

______________

______________

_____________

______________

ed a VISA/Invita
ere to be remove

Member, Young
ividual Local Se

ON 
Includes
and bre
NPIC&H

Early Bird Paid by J

$ 895  
$ 450 
$ 795 
$ 1,095
$ 450 

y $ 500 

l meeting registr
ooth invoice is pa
//www.ans.org/m

On day of atten
and online acce
day fee.            
              Monda

Early Bird Paid by J

$ 535  
$ 655  

do not need to b
al I & C Worksh
2019:  .  .  .  .  . 

  

ems below are in
itional tickets pu
ase provide nam
ening Reception 
ening Banquet  . 

  

     American Ex

______________

_____________
 

R THURSDAY, F
unds and Mail to A
he Eagle Way add

ed to registrar@ans
uting Number (AB

de in writing prior
n meeting registr
number 708.579.8
ce of registered participa
n you and ANS regardin
live feed video and audio

uture, for media, art, ente

ant Instrume
rface Techno
019 * Orlando

ddle_____  Las

______________

___________ Co

______________

___________  Zi

____________  

___________ Em

ation Letter to at
ed from distribut

g Member and E
ction and Organ
s Sunday recept
eaks Monday th
HMIT Proceedin
January 18, 2019 

 

5 

Includes Su
Wednesday

rations included 
aid, a Discount 

meetings/file/800

ndance only, incl
ess to the NPIC&
                         
ay                   Tu
January 18, 2019 

 
 

be registered for 
hop: Enabling t
 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .

ncluded in a Full
urchased that we

me/s (badge requ
 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  
 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  

xpress          VIS

______________

______________

FEBRUARY 7, 20
ANS, 97781 Eagle
dress; it will be ret
s.org   Send bank f
BA) 0210 0002 1 *

r to January 18, 20
rations or tickets 
316 or email regis
ants, attendees, exhibitor
ng the use and distributi
o, and/or audio recording
ertainment, promotional,

entation, Con
ologies (NPIC
o, FL * Rena

 

t Name ______

______________

ompany Affiliat

______________

ip Code/Postal 

mail (cc) ______
 

tend this confere
tion listing.      

Emeritus pricing f
nization member
tion, Tuesday ba
hrough Thursda
ngs. 

unday reception,
y. No technical s

as outlined in th
Code will be pro

0  for more detai

ludes breakfast,l
&HMIT Proceed
 
uesday              

the meeting to a
the Future of N
.  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 

 

 Meeting Regist
ere included in th
uired to attend 
.  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 
.  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 

 

SA          MasterC

________     Exp

______________

019     
e Way, Chicago IL
turned. Contact A
funds transfer to C
* SWIFTCODE  C

019, in order to rec
cancelled after J

strar@ans.org with
rs, sponsors and guests 
ion of your image, includ
gs may be taken of you an
, marketing, advertising, t

ntrol and Hu
C&HMIT) 2
aissance Orla

______________

___________ 

tion__________

______________

Code_________

______________

ence.                
                      Fo

for qualifying A
rs do not qualify 
anquet, lunch M
ay, all technica

Fee Paid After

  $
  $
  $
  $
  $

, and breakfast, 
sessions or publi

he Prospectus.  P
ovided to remove
il on qualifying r

lunch (no lunch 
dings. Reception

  Wednesday     
Fee Paid After

  $
  $

attend.  Space is 
Nuclear Power

 .  .  .  . .  .  .  .  . 

tration.  For 1-D
he registration fe
events):  _____
 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 
 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  

Card          Diner

piration Date: _

___  Print Cardh

L 60678-9770.  W
ANS Registrar for o
Chase Bank, 10 S. 
CHASUS33 * ACH

ceive a refund min
January 18, 2019
h any questions. 

(“you”) at American Nuc
uding but not limited to 
nd you grant ANS the righ
 trade, internal use, educa

uman-Machin
019 

ando at SeaW
  

___________De

______________

______________

_______  Count

______________

ADA (specify) _
ood Allergies (sp

ANS individual n
for member rate

Monday, Tuesday
al sessions, and

r January 18, 2019 

$ 995 
$ 500 
$ 895 
$1,195 
$ 500 
lunch and break
ication included

Please select app
e the registratio
registrants. 

on Thursday) an
n and banquet ar

          Thursday
r January 18, 2019 

$ 595 
$ 755 

limited.  Please 

 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .

ay, please read i
ee will not be ref
______________
.  # of tickets __
.  # of tickets __

rs Club         Dis

____________ S

dholder’s Name 

When sending some
overnight shipping
Dearborn St., Chi

H Transfers 0710 0

nus $150 processin
9; however, you m

clear Society (“ANS”) me
your name, voice and li

ht to use, in perpetuity, yo
ational purposes or any o

ne  

World 
  ANS ID __

esignation (Ph.D, 

_____________

______________

try___________

______________

_____________
pecify) _______

ational members
e unless otherwi

ay, and Wednesd
d online access 

  
  
  
  
  

ks Monday, Tues
d with this registr

propriate full co
n fee at checkou

nd breaks,daily s
re not included w

y         

  
  

register early.  

.  .  .  .  .   .  $250

inclusions in you
funded after Jan
______________
___ @ $100 each
___ @ $150 each

scover           Wi

Security Code: 

if Different from

ething to ANS wit
g information. Cre
icago IL 60603.   
0001 3     

ng fee ($50 cancell
may send a substi

eetings, courses, convent
ikeness (“Image”). By at
our Image in any electron
other lawful purpose. 

____________ 

PE, etc)_____ 

__________ 

_________

_________ 

_________ 

_____________
_____________

s only;  
ise specified. 
day, breakfast 

to the 2019  

  

sday and 
ration. 

onference fee.  
ut.  See 

sessions 
with one-

 

 

0  = $_______ 

ur registration fe
nuary 18, 2019.)
__________ 

h = $ _________
h = $ _________

re Transfer 

___________  

m Registrant  

th Express Mail or
edit card registrati

lation fee for 
tute.  Please 

tions, conferences, or re
ttending the ANS Events
nic or print distribution, 

         

 

ee.   
 

__  
__  

r an 
ons 

lated 
, you 
or by 


